

CLOVIS NORTH EDUCATIONAL CENTER

GRANITE RIDGE INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL ♦ CLOVIS NORTH HIGH SCHOOL "Home of the Broncos"

Tdap and 2nd Varicella FINAL NOTICE

May, 2019

Dear Parent/Guardian:

You are receiving this letter to remind you that your student has not provided proof of the following immunization(s) required by California law for 7th grade entry:

____Tdap booster
____Varicella #2

Your child will not be able to participate in Walk-Through schedule pick up to obtain their schedule and identification card on Thursday, August 8th. They also may not be able to participate in co-curricular activities during the summer until the Tdap and/or Varicella immunization is documented in their school health record.

If you have had the shots done, please take the immunization record to your elementary school <u>as soon as possible</u>. Between June 10th and June 13th, you may take it to the Main Office at Clovis North Educational Center. The office will reopen on Monday, August 5th. The record can also be faxed to the school at 327-5029 or emailed to the following address: kayleighreap@cusd.com.

Below are some resources to help you obtain your child's Tdap and/or second varicella immunization:

- Your student's physician.
- Local pharmacies including CVS, Rite Aid, Walgreens, and Costco.
- Fresno County Health Department 600-3550.
- Clovis Unified Children's Health Center located at Sierra Vista Elementary 327-7976 which will be open through the summer. Please call for eligibility and available hours.

If you bring the immunization record to Walk Through schedule pick up, you may need to wait when picking up the schedule on August 8th, as the staff will have to copy and document each student's immunization record.

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.

Kayleigh Reap, R.N.

Granite Ridge Intermediate School Nurse

2770 E. International Ave. • Fresno, California 93730 • 559-327-5000